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Dear Trinity families, 

 

It has been fantastic to have a full week of learning after the snow days last week.   

Letters will have gone out today for you to indicate your preferred  time slot for parents’ evenings in the last week 

of the term. Please get them back as soon as possible so teachers can allocate slots. We look forward to seeing 

you all and sharing your child’s wonderful learning.  

Following on from last week’s World Book Day, we have lots of fun events coming up, including Sports Relief, the 

PAFT movie night and class trips. Please have a look at the reverse of this newsletter to check which dates apply 

to you. 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday.  
 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

 

Head of School 

Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 9th March 2018 
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Friday 23rd March– Sports Relief  

As a through school, we will be supporting the Sports Re-

lief campaign by encouraging the children to get moving! 

Pupils in the secondary phase will all be running a mile, 

whilst each pupil in the primary phase will be asked to 

complete five complete laps of the playground (exact dis-

tance to be confirmed!). They can do this by running, jog-

ging, skipping or plain old walking. Children can also come 

in dressed as their favourite 

sports heroes or in sports 

attire whilst donating £1. 

We look forward to seeing 

you all dressed up! 

14/03/2018 10:05am 3A class assembly  

15/03/2018 10:05am 4K class assembly 

15/03/2018  10.00– 3.00pm  RW trip to Horniman Museum  

21/03/2018 10:05am 3S class assembly  

23/03/2018 During school  Sports Relief  

23/03/2018 10.00-3.00pm RA trip to  Horniman Museum  

27/03/2018 3:30pm-6:30pm  Parents ’ evening 

27/03/2018 1:30pm—2pm 
Reception, Year 1 and 2 Easter service at St Swith-
un’s 

27/03/2018 2:30pm—3pm Year 3 and 4  Easter service at St Swithun’s 

28/03/2018 3:30pm-6:00pm Parents ’ evening  

29/03/2018 9:00am-1:45pm Last day of term (half day) 

Easter Service at St Swithun’s Church  

A slight change of date for the Easter service at St Swithun’s 

church. This will now be held on Tuesday 27th March.  

Reception, Y1 and Y2 will be at 1.30pm and Y3 and 4 will be at  

2.30pm. 

We would like children in Foundation Stage (Reception) and 

Key Stage One ( Year1 and 2) to make Easter bonnets to wear 

to church on the day.  

Children in Key Stage Two are being invited to 

take part in a model egg competition.  More de-

tails to follow in a separate letter.    

Hither Green Rocks: 

Ask your child if they have found one of 

the stones painted at lunchtime and hid-

den in the playground—thank you to 

Miss Davidson and Miss Harris forsetting 

it all up! 

4R kick off class assemblies: 

Spanish singing, recorder playing, e-safety messages, 

chilling suspense stories, profound poetry, great acting 

and audience participation: what an epic first ever class 

assembly at the primary phase! Our new stage and 

lighting, bought with funds raised by the PAFT, really 

helped bring the performance to life. Thanks for every-

one’s hard work! 

4K assembly rearranged: 

4K’s class assembly will now take place next Thursday at 

10:05am. The original date was missed because of the snow 

and we certainly do not want to miss out on a super perfor-

mance. A text has been sent out to 4K parents.  


